
 June 7, 2021 

 

 

       The Walker Township Supervisors met on Monday, June 7, 2021 at the Walker Township 

Municipal Building for their monthly meeting. Martin Dreibelbis called the meeting to order at 

7:00 p.m. Supervisors Casner and Wagner were present. The minutes of the May 3, 2021 

meeting were approved as presented. 

 VISITORS: Ms. Kristi Irvin was present to ask if the Supervisors would name the lane she 

lives on. There is only one house at this time but the Supervisors suggested she check with the 

Post Office. Mr. Robinson and Mr. Ward from Mifflintown Municipal Authority were present to 

discuss a proposed water line extension from Rte. 75 (Rutter’s) down William Penn Hwy, down 

Foster Street and ending on E River Road. They are requesting support for the project. As far as 

the terms of hooking on the system, the Township will set the guidelines. 

OLD BUSINESS:   None reported. 

ZONING: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to 

approve the following permits as submitted by Mr. Dave Hostler: Pete Walters (extension), and 

Nathan Schlegel (land use).  

SECRETARY: Attended the Supervisor and Rec Board meetings, completed minutes, Filed PR 

taxes, Letter to resident (high grass), permits to assessor, corrected bank rates on QB, trash bags 

to park and phone calls concerning the park. 

 ROADS:  The John Deere mower is in the shop, so by motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. 

Wagner and carried it was resolved to rent a mower from Stephenson Equipment in the amount 

of $2,400 per week. 

ORDINANCES: Nothing reported. 

FINANCES: The 2021 construction project will be funded in the following manner: Liquid fuel 

fund - $154,433, County Aid – to be determined and General fund will pay the balance. This was 

approved by motion of Mr. Dreibelbis, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried. 

PARK: Nothing reported. 

NEW BUSINESS: Nothing reported 

SUBDIVISIONS: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was 

resolved to approve the following subdivisions/lot additions: 

         Daisy Clark Subdivision/Lot Addition plan 

         Sam Kint Subdivision plan 

         Joel/Vicki Cunningham Subdivision/Lot Addition plan  

BILLS: By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was resolved to 

approve the monthly bills -  paid with checks 14405 through 14454 and #715 from Mexico Street 

Light fund. An EFT in the amount of $1,918.73 for payroll liabilities was approved.  

 

By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was resolved to adjourn the 

meeting at 8:40 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Nancy Baillie, Secretary 


